
Notification	of	Horse	Trials	cancellation 

	  
  
THE COMPETITION MANAGEMENT REGRETFULLY CANCELS THE ERIE HUNT & 
SADDLE CLUB HORSE TRIALS SCHEDULED FOR AUGUST 16-17, 2014 DUE TO 
INCLEMENT WEATHER AND GROUND CONDITIONS. 
  
REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED TO THE COMPETITOR WITHIN A MONTH. EHSC DOES 
UNDERSTAND THE NEED FOR RIDERS TO COMPETE, AND DUE TO THAT REASON, 
WE WILL RETURN ALL FEES TO COMPETITORS LESS A $25 OFFICE FEE TO OFFSET 
OUR COSTS.   
  
PLEASE PASS THIS INFORMATION ON TO OTHER COMPETITORS THAT YOU COME 
IN CONTACT WITH AS WE WANT TO MAKE SURE ALL ARE NOTIFIED. ASK THEM 
TO CHECK THEIR SPAM FOLDER IF THEY HAVE NOT BEEN NOTIFIED 
INDIVIDUALLY. 
  
WE HOPE TO SEE YOU IN AGAIN IN JUNE.  
  
THANK YOU, 
  
LAURA TIGHE 
SECRETARY 

 


